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As an owner operator of an Adult Foster Care Home I oppose HB 3838 since I 

perceive it as an added financial burden to the current significant increase in prices 

on all expenses we face in running our business. We have a Medicaid contract and 

we serve up to 5 state paid clients. Most times we have 2 or more vacancies, and HB 

3838 would make is impossible for us to afford relief caregivers because we would be 

required to pay the increased amount regardless whether we have 1-2 clients or 4-5 

clients in the home. The rate we get paid per client by the state is not sustainable for 

us to afford the increase required under HB 3838. 


